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NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

NOTICE TO PROCEED
23 September 2024
ATTY. BERNARD PHILIP C. CLAUSTRO
President

EAGLEMATRIX SECURITY AGENCY, INC.

124 RYS Building, 15th Avenue, Barangay San Roque,
Cubao, Quezon City

Email: eaglematrixsecagencyinc@gmail.com

SUBJECT: CONTRACT NO. LOG MSSP 2024-08-104-MDC
Re: Supply of Two (2) Years Security Services for SPUG Marinduque
and Quezon Area Plants and Installations
PR No. S1-MQN24-016 / PB240709-NA

Dear Atty. Claustro:
This is to inform you that the National Power Corporation through its duly authorized representative
has approved/signed Contract No. LOG MSSP 2024-08-1 04-MDC in the total amount of Seventeen
Million Five Hundred Fifty Four Thousand Four Hundred Sixty Three Pesos and 04/100
(P 17,554,463.04) for the Supply of Two (2) Years Security Services for SPUG Marinduque and
Quezon Area Plants and Installations under PR No. S1-MQN24-016.

As to the approved request for advance contract implementation, wherein you conformed under a
separate letter dated 14 August 2024, the effectivity of contract commenced on 01 September 2024.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

g RIO
nt, Administration and Finance

Conforme;:
PHILIP C. CLAUSTRO

Authorizewmmgentaﬁve

Date: ‘119.4’10314

cf.  Mr. E. T. Tatel — Dept. Manager, LOD
Mr. R. B. Nojadera— Manager, GSD

Received and Acknowledged by:
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